
Cheri Helt
Cheri Helt has served on the Board of Directors for Bend-La Pine                          
Schools since 2010. 

Helt’s government level work in support of education is extensive. She has 
served on the Oregon School Board Association’s Board, Legislative Policy 
Committee and Legal Assistance Trust. Helt has also served on the PERS 
Legislative Advisory Committee and continues to advocate on a state level to 
make education Oregon’s number one funding priority. 

Helt is married and a mother of three Bend-La Pine students. She has been a 
classroom volunteer for many years and, from 2007-15, Helt served as a Board 
member for the Bend-La Pine Schools Education Foundation. 

As a Board member, Helt aims to make sure the Board is doing everything they 
can to ensure all students receive a ‘world class’ education, which includes 
skills in communication, collaboration, critical thinking and creativity. She is a 
tireless advocate for students, passionate about their social and emotional 
well-being, and providing options so all students succeed. She excited to be a 
part of the planning committee for Bend-la Pine’s new high school which is set 
to open in 2021.

Zone 1

Precincts
1, 3, 7, 8, 27, 35, 47, 49

Adopted Schools
High Lakes Elem.
W.E. Miller Elem.
Pacific Crest Middle
Bend High School
Summit High School

Term Expires
June 30, 2021

Occupation
Owner of Zydeco 
Kitchen & Cocktails 
Restaurant and 
Bistro 28 

Education
Michigan State 
University: B.S. in 
Psychology 

Contact Phone: 541-460-3845 Email: cherihelt@gmail.com


